

Mackenzie House

Monthly Newsletter | External Wall Systems September 2021

Thank you to those who joined us last week for the town hall update.

We have included the recording of the session below and this forms this month's update, we encourage you to watch the presentation to be fully updated on the project.

You can watch the town hall here: https://youtu.be/75fy_TIUPwl

To those with questions still to be answered, please do contact us at <u>BuildingSafety@liv-group.co.uk</u> and our team will respond.

Thank you,

LIV Group

Visit our Website for Updates

Click here to see a web copy of this email

Copyright © 2021 LIV

All rights reserved.

%SENDER-INFO%

Click here to unsubscribe